
Community Center Planning Committee 

 

October 2, 2012 

 

Present:  Helen Koss (Chair), Marilyn Martin, Everett Adams, Dolly Beauchain, Shelly 

Barnes, Myrna Harrington 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Secretary’s Report was not available. 

 

Treasurer’s Report -  The beginning balance was $3,724.25.   

    $325.15 money collected from fried dough/ice cream-Fall Festival 

$145.50 expense for dough 

$180.65 profit 

        .29 bank interest 

Current Balance        $3,905.19 

 

Fall Festival – Selling the fried dough was very successful and a big thanks go out to 

Shelly, Estelle, Helen, Sandy and Myrna.  C & S’s donation was ice cream. It was kept 

on dry ice but very little sold during the day.  The left over may be used when we have 

the informational meetings. 

 

Bensonwood Plans – Everyone reviewed the plans and Helen has asked that 

improvements be made to the front of the building to make it look more appealing.  

Shelly questioned the number of windows in the kitchen area and it was agreed that the 

following will be discussed with Bensonwood: 

 Need to have a different location for the storage of the tables and chairs 

 Change the table and chair display to reflect 8’ rectangular tables instead of round 

 The question of the kitchen and hall windows 

 If windows need to be in the kitchen because of code, can they be shorter 

 Location of the oil tank 

 

Rural Development – The application process is going to be started in a couple of weeks.  

They will be here on October 12th to go over our information and help us to get started. 

 

Fund Raising  - A campaign for matching fund pledges for our grant applications will 

begin with a letter being sent to Langdon residents.  The letters will be assembled at the 

next meeting and sent out the middle of November. 

 

New Business - None 

 

The next meeting will be on Tuesday October 30, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

      


